
Welcome, Mrs. Weidner! 
 

The three and four-year-old 
classroom has a new teacher, Mrs. 
Karen Weidner.  
 

Mrs. Weidner has a degree in Early 
Childhood Education from UNT and 
over 20 years of experience teaching 
preschool. She directed an early 
childhood program in the Denton 
area, and is also a certified Reading 
Instruction Specialist. She has two 
children, a cat, dog, and two horses. 
She enjoys crafting, crocheting, and 
hand-embroidery.  
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LOOKING AHEAD 
Open House: Thursday, Aug. 24, 2 to 4 p.m. 

First day of Fall Semester: Monday, 
Aug. 28th  

Payment Schedule 
 

 

Second Payment for Fall ’17 due: 
September 1st  

 

 

From the Director 
 
 

Dear CDL Families, 
 

For those families and children who are returning to 
the program, you know that it was an eventful 
summer for all of us. We had many enjoyable splash 
days, painted, played with friends, read, wrote and 
listened to stories, cooked and conducted 
experiments, and solved problems with our 
classmates. For those of you who are new, we can’t 
wait to know you better. 
 
 

Next Monday begins a new school year and we are 
ready! We will be opening an additional classroom, 
and a fourth room will be ready by the end of the fall 
semester. Now that we are settled into our new 
location, plans are underway for a nature playground 
on the north side of the building. This will provide 
children with experiences that will extend their 
knowledge and enjoyment of the natural environment. 
 

We are continually surprised at how fast children 
grow and change, how well they increase in their 
ability to share, their capacity for humor, and the 
compassion they can show to others. We wish you all 
the very best in the academic year that is upon us. 
 

Best wishes from all of us at the CDL.    
 



 
 
 

Fire Fighter Visit 

Splash Day 


